
Oregon Legislators: 
 
The proposed Cap and Trade legislation fails to address the actual issues of climate change and will result 
in more taxation on middle and lower income families in Oregon.  I am opposed to this bill which will 
reduce my income and result in more bureaucracy and government waste without any appreciable 
benefit to the people of Oregon.  Stop Cap and Trade legislation! 
 
Lawrence Fenili 
1682 NW Farewell Drive 
Bend, OR 97703 
 


